
 
 
 
 
 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

22nd January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 Breakfast Revision Club 

As the Y6 SATs are quickly approaching, we would like to invite all year 6 pupils to our free Breakfast Revision Clubs.  

 

The breakfast clubs will run on three mornings each week. On Tuesday, we will run a maths revision club, on 

Wednesday the revision club will be for reading and on Thursday the revision club will be for Spelling, Punctuation and 

Grammar. Each club will run from 8am until the start of the school day.  

 

At the revision club, your child will have access to a great range of resources including, netbooks, practice questions 

and staff will be on hand to help children through anything they don’t quite understand. Breakfast will be provided 

through our usual breakfast club, providing children with a great selection of food to choose from.  There will be no 

charge for year 6 pupils who attended the breakfast revision club.  

 

These clubs will start on Monday 24th February and continue until Thursday 7th May. If you would like your child to 

attend, please complete the reply slip below and hand it to your class teacher. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Miss Clapham  
Head of School 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Breakfast Revision Club  

I give permission for my child to attend Breakfast Revision Club on Tuesdays             
  
I give permission for my child to attend Breakfast Revision Club on Wednesdays       
 
I give permission for my child to attend Breakfast Revision Club on Thursdays               
 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………………….     Class …………………………… 

 

Parent’s signature ………………………………………………………………………………    Date …………………………. 
 

 
 

 


